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                                                                                                                                                       14/11/2024 

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

If your child was born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021, you need to apply 
for a reception school place for September 2025. It is not an automatic transfer from Olive 
class to one of our reception classes. If you want to join one of our Reception classes, you 
need to apply for a place online. 

The closing date for applications is 15 January 2025. 

To apply please click on the link below. 

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/  

 

Kind regards, 

Admin Team 

 

https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

